
   

 

    

Notes from the office – We have been 

working on projects to improve the clubhouse and 

surrounding areas. Trees have been trimmed  all 

around our buildings and our Snackbar porch is 

missing a certain birch tree ☺ 

    Trae Ray and staff have been working on our floors  

in the clubhouse and ladies room looking to bring a  

comfort and nostalgic vibe to the rooms.   Bo and the  

golf course staff are working hard to keep the course  

in great shape with plans to fertilize the fairways and  

treat the greens for wild grass.  Thank you for your help  

by following cart path rules and raking traps. 

     Please keep praying for the many people dealing with 

 COVID19-related illness and for the vaccine to be given  

swiftly to all in need.  Take good care of yourself and your 

family and smile often ☺ 

Looking forward to spring  ~  Suzanne 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS–Please call ahead for tee times  
 ALL customers are encouraged to wear facemasks when entering 
our buildings and riding in carts together.   PLEASE follow social 
distance guidelines to help stop the spread of COVID 19.   
For ALL “MEALS TO GO” call Trae Ray at 843-696-0955 for 
reservations.  Dinners served 5 – 8 pm, outside dining is available 
with DJ Wendell Nolan playing music in the Candlelite Pavilion.  
2/03 MEALS TO GO 
2/05 MEALS TO GO 
2/07 Super Bowl Powerball with Low country Boil - 12:00 shotgun 
 Sign up your foursome in the pro shop.  $75 PER PLAYER 
2/8-10 Greenwave Boys Golf team tryouts 4:15 pm  
2/10 MEALS TO GO 
2/10 S’ville Salt Water Anglers Meeting at the Event Tent – 6 pm 
2/12 MEALS TO GO 
2/16 SOBs – Course TBA 
2/17 MEALS TO GO 
2/19 MEALS TO GO 
2/21 Dorchester Shriners Golf Fundraiser – course open at 3:00 pm 
2/23 SHS golf team vs James Island 4 pm - course open regular play 
2/24 MEALS TO GO/ TEAM TRIVIA with Bad Joke Tom Garland-6pm 
2/26 MEALS TO GO 

2/27 PAR 3 & IMPOSSIBLE PINS – 
    $50 PER PLAYER – 1:30 PM 
        Sign up in the pro shop. 
 
******************************************************** 
Loyalty points no longer expire on Dec 31st.  A complete list of how 
to spend/redeem your points is listed on our website ☺ 

 

$50 Winner for paying account by the 10th: 

     

______________________________________________ 
CHAS AREA MEN’S INTERCLUB GOLF ASSOC NEWS 

    Our team, with only 7 magnificent golfers (3 players short), 

finished 3RD OVERALL at Charleston National on Jan 18, 2021.    

Way to play Bob Sideikas, George Tallmage, Allan Sharkey, 

Rory Fletcher, Barry Connor, John Rohr & Archie Miller!         

The March match is At Berkeley Country Club on March 1, 

2021, at 10:00 am. Sign up by Feb 24th to play.  The $35 

tournament fee will be charged to your club account if not paid 

when you sign up.  USGA handicap is required. 

SCC club members will be paired with another SCC club 

member for cart COVID 19 safety purposes. A FULL LIST of 

COVID 19 PROVISIONS is POSTED IN THE PRO SHOP and on 

the Charleston Area Men’s Interclub website. 

COVID 19 rules WILL BE ENFORCED until further notice. 

 

 

SUMMERVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
400 Country Club Boulevard, 29483 ~ (843) 873-2210 

sblanton@knology.net   www.summervillecountryclub.com 
           Follow us on Instagram at @summervillecc and like our 

Facebook page, Summerville Country Club 
 

     
 

   

Charlie Tapp Aced Hole #6 
on 1/02/21 using his 8 iron. 
Witnessed by Gerry Purvis, 
David Terry and Ce Buddin. 
         Way to go Charlie! 

 

 

mailto:sblanton@knology.net
http://www.summervillecountryclub.com/


 

 

 
            2020 Summerville Cup Champions  

               Summerville Country Club Team 
Pictured front row:  Gerry Purvis, Kyle Boczkowski, Jim Young,  
Barry Connor, Kevin Thompson, Joe Waring, Gary Hartmann, Bob 

 Asbell, Marc Horne, Tim Cone. Back row:  Allan Sharkey, Chris Asbell,  

Warren Phillips, Andy White, Derrick Johnson, Jeff Haselden, Brodie 

Blanton, and Steve Wilson.  Not pictured:  Co-Captain Bray Blanton,  

Marty Bunch, Jess Cuthbert, Jim Harrell, Jack Ellis, David Bordiuk,  

Casey Evans, Clark Hunter, Doug Hammond, Jim Linder, Steve LaPrad, 

 Ce Buddin, Patrick Pye, Stephen Chellis, Randy Henderson, Brian 

 Anderson and Archie Miller. 

 

 

 

                      12th Annual Powerball 

2021 Golf Tournament 

      SUPER BOWL SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 7 
12:00 Shotgun – Format is a four person Captain’s Choice with 

a twist.  Four holes randomly chosen by the pro at the 

beginning of play are designated “powerball” holes.   Each 

member of the team gets one powerball hole to play.  On the 

powerball hole, one member, chosen by the team to be that 

hole’s powerball player, hits from the red tee box (or special 

tees if lady or junior).  The catch is the shot from the 

“powerball” player must be the tee shot played by the group 

on that hole.   

Entry Fee:  $75 per player, includes golf, prizes and 

Lowcountry Shrimp Boil served after play as “to go”. 

Sign up in the prop – the field is limited to 120 players.         

      

The $25 annual GHIN Handicap fee was 

posted in January to active club member 

accounts currently on the handicap roster (no 

charge for juniors under 19).  Call the office if 

you would like to sign up for the service.  

Submit in writing to the office before 

March 15, 2021, if you wish to drop your 

handicap. 

Note:  If you plan on playing in the Chas. 

Area Men’s Interclub events you must have a 

club handicap established. 

IMPORTANT HANDICAP NEWS  FROM 

THE CAROLINAS GOLF ASSOC: 

Beginning Jan 11, 2021, members will have to 

establish a digital profile to use the GHIN 

software to post scores and view their GHIN 

record.  If members have not received 

instruction to their email inbox visit   

www.ghin.com  

1. Click on the red “Create Profile” 

button in the large white box on the 

homepage.   

2. Follow the instructions on the page 

by filling in the requested 

information.  
3. If you don’t receive the Digital 

Profile email, your provider is likely 

blocking the email.  To correct this 

issue put the email address: 

GHINProfile@USGA.org    

into your contacts list for your email.  

By doing this lets your email provider 

know you are expecting email from 

this source. 

Contact Bray at 843-452-4988 for assistance if 

you are unable to complete the process of 

digital registration. 

 
 

BRAY’S BOGEYS    I hope everyone had a great first month of 2021 

and hope February gives us a few good weeks of golf weather. We kick off 

our 2021 tournament series with the Annual Superbowl Powerball. This is a 

fun four person captain’s choice with a twist. The $75 per person fee 

includes golf, prizes, and after play a Lowcountry boil served as “to go” 

plus draft beer & soda.  We’ll have another fun captain’s choice on Feb 27- 

A Par 3-Impossible Pins at 1:30 pm.  Net proceeds will benefit the golf 

course chemical fund for fairway fertilizer and wild grass treatment.        

  I've been told by several golf company reps that product 

shortages will be a little more prevalent this year than usual. I will try my 

best to keep the newest product in stock. Hopefully some of the 2021 

equipment I have preordered will be here in February - look for new 

Footjoy shoes, Wilson Staff irons, Mizuno woods, and Ping’s new line.   In 

stock now - the new model  Titleist ProV 1 balls.   

 Lastly, congratulations to our Summerville Cup Team for 

retaining the Cup for 2020.  The Cup was played Jan 30 at Pine Forest and 

Jan 31 at Summerville CC.  Playing a Ryder Cup  format with 32 members 

from each club our team held the lead over Pine Forest by just one point 

after Saturday’s round at Pine Forest on Jan 30.  Thanks to Captain Barry 

Connor and all the players for holding strong through the tough weather 

conditions on Sunday to win with an overall team score   SCC 28 - PFCC 20.  

Thanks to the Pine Forest Co-Captains David George, Mike Wills , and John 

Neuroth and their entire team for the continued camaraderie.  We’re 

looking forward to proudly displaying the Summerville Cup in our Pro Shop 

for 2021. 

 

http://www.ghin.com/

